
Effective today, the homepage on the Office of Research website will indicate the date of receipt for 

which the Office of Research is currently processing requests for outgoing subawards/contracted 

services agreements.  

The status on the website will be updated by the close of business each Monday. 

For inquiries, please contact your department’s Subaward Coordinator, which can be found through the 

Assignments page on our website. 

http://osp.pitt.edu/

